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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted that our use of Seesaw across this whole school year has provided 

opportunities for you to communicate directly with your child’s class teacher / 

keyworker and also to stay informed with what your child is learning.  

I am writing to inform you that between now and the end of May, your child’s 

teacher / keyworker will be in touch via telephone to have a pastoral check in with 

you about your child’s year to date in Bushes. These calls will be organised by 

teachers / keyworkers and often calls will come from a ‘no caller ID’ source. If staff 

do not manage to speak with you, they will leave a voicemail identifying who they 

are and a time that they will try to contact you again. Please do not panic if you 

miss a call, staff will call you back and will speak with all parents between now and 

the end of May.  

An end of year report will be also be issued in June. This will be prepared by your 

child’s teacher / keyworker and will detail your child’s current working level in 

Literacy and Numeracy along with identified next steps. It will also contain an overall 

comment from your child’s teacher / keyworker. 

As ever, if there is anything we can help or support you or your child with in the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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